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HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 

OF SEPTEMBER 9, 2009 MEETING 
   

 

 

Meeting called to order by Chairperson Guensburg at 4:03 PM in Conference Room 108 of City Hall 

Plaza. 

 

PRESENT:     Iris Guensburg, Carl Scott, Alderman Dave LaFontaine, Ken Wood, Scott Noble, David 

Korth 

ABSENT:       Gary Gray 

ALSO PRESENT: Jason Angell, Director of Planning and Economic Development, Joe Kottwitz, 

Planning Intern, Denise Sonneman, Main Street Marshfield Inc. 

 

 

Minutes of August 3, 2009 Meeting.  

 

HP09-33  Motion by Alderman LaFontaine, second by Wood to approve the minutes of the 

8/3/2009 meeting.   

All ‘Ayes’ Motion Carried.  

 

Citizen Comments.  

None. 

 

Historic District Marker Locations 

Angell presented options for sign locations.  After discussion of the locations it was decided to go with 

option #1 for all districts. 

 

HP09-34 Motion by Alderman LaFontaine, second by Wood to approve option #1 for sign 

locations in all five districts. 

All ‘Ayes’ Motion Carried. 

 

Review Draft and Discuss Walking Tour Brochures 

The draft brochure was reviewed and several minor changes were made.  Angell informed committee 

that there is only enough money budgeted for the completion of four of the five brochures.  It was 

decided that the W5th-W6th Street Historic District will be completed in the next budget cycle.  Staff 

will work with the committee to complete one brochure a week for the next four weeks to meet the grant 

deadline. 

 

HP09-35 Motion by Alderman LaFontaine, second by Korth to approve the draft brochure with the 

changes made. 

All ‘Ayes’ Motion Carried. 

 

Discuss Agenda for Planning Workshop 

Update was given by Scott.  Sections 4 and 5 will be covered at the next session to be held from 9:30am 

– 1pm November 7
th

, 2009 at the Marshfield Public Library. 
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Old Business. 

None. 

 

New Business.  

Wood reported that the News Herald would be willing to print one article per month of about 400 words 

for the committee. 

 

Wood also reported that the State Historical Society registration for the “Connecting to the Past” 

workshop is due soon.  Angell requested all interested parties must have a registration form to him by 

Friday, November 11
th

.  There is a PDF version of the registration packet online. 

 

Motion by Alderman LaFontaine, second by Wood to adjourn meeting @ 4:52 PM.   

All ‘Ayes’ Motion Carried 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Joe Kottwitz 

Planning Intern 

 

 

 


